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Greetings Hawk Community,

     I hope you have had a good week at Mission Oak

and ready for another three day weekend before the

rush to the end of the year!  We have had a great

week as a school in academics, athletics, and

performing arts.  Congratulations to our Drama

program for an outstanding performance of Beauty

and the Beast last weekend. And congratulations to

our Boys and Girls Basketball for their playoff

victories this week. 
     Our school will go through the WASC process of

accreditation from March 11-13. On Sunday, March

10 there will be a parent meeting at 6:00 in the

Library. This is an opportunity to share with the

committee your thoughts on the school and areas of

growth. More info coming later. 



Congratulations to our Drama
Club for their fantastic showings

of “Beauty and the Beast”!



Congrats to our boys and girls basketball
teams for their playoff victories this week.

Go Hawks!







Deadline to order:
February 15, 2024

orders can be placed @





Important FAFSA/ Scholarship
Information: 



MISSION OAK HIGH SCHOOL - Zoom Link
https://url.tjuhsd.org/moreg 

Tipton 
Tuesday, Feb. 20 2024
3:30 p.m. - 6 p.m. via

Zoom

MAKE-UP Registration 
Thursday, Feb. 22 2024

8 a.m. - Noon &
1 p.m. - 3 p.m. via Zoom

LET’S GO HAWKS!

Incoming Freshmen!
Important Registration Dates

https://url.tjuhsd.org/moreg
https://url.tjuhsd.org/moreg


Construction Photos

Deep end

The pool is beginning to take shape!

Deep end


